www.westdevon.gov.uk

Direct telephone: 01803 861336 E-Mail: licensing@swdevon.gov.uk

Tavistock Town Council Drake Road **Tavistock** Devon PL19 0AJ





Our ref: LA03/WDPLWA0034 25 August 2020

Dear Sirs

Licensing Act 2003 – Consultation on Draft Licensing Policy

We are reviewing our Statement of Licensing Policy. The policy shapes how the Council makes decisions on the licensing of alcohol, entertainment and late night refreshment within our area.

We have started a consultation on the draft policy, which can be viewed online here: https://www.engagement.westdevon.gov.uk/licensing. The new and amended sections are highlighted in red text. These include updates due to new legislation as well as sections on safeguarding, film classifications and partnership working.

We would welcome any comments you wish to make about the policy. These can be emailed to: licensing@swdevon.gov.uk. You can also respond in writing to Licensing, West Devon Borough Council, Kilworthy Park, Drake Road, Tavistock, PL19 0BZ.

Responses must be received no later than Friday 16th October 2020.

Once all responses have been considered and the draft policy has been approved, it will come into effect from January 2021.

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like any further information. If you would be happy to receive future communication by email, please send your email address to licensing@swdevon.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Naomi Stacey Licensing Specialist